
 

Below are some dates for your diary:- 

Year 2 Parental Engagement  2.15pm Monday 3rd April 

Street Dance show    4.00pm Tuesday 4th April 

(please come along if your child attends Street Dance) 

Key Stage 2 Easter Concert  6.00pm Tuesday 4th April 

Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 2.30pm Wednesday 5th April 

Roald Dahl workshop (Y4 pupils)   Thursday 6th April 

Roald Dahl workshop (Y4 pupils)   Friday 7th April 

Stone Age Themed Day (Y3 pupils)   Friday 7th April 

Year 6 Parental Engagement  2.30pm Friday 7th April 

Term Ends       Friday 7th April 

Summer Term Starts     Monday 24th April  

Roald Dahl workshop (Y4 pupils)   Thursday 27th April 

Roald Dahl workshop (Y4 pupils)   Friday 28th April 

Looking ahead 

 

 

 

 

 

May Day Holiday      Monday 1st May 

Year 3 Parental Engagement  2.00pm Thursday 4th May 

Nursery Open Morning   9—10.30am Thursday 4th May 
   

Summer Half Term  29th May – 2nd June 2017 

Term Ends    Friday 21st July 

Autumn Term Starts  5th September 2017 

 

Further information on school term dates, admission policies, Reception 
and Secondary admissions and School Transport can be found at 
www.herefordshire.gov.uk. 

 

Red Nose Day—24th March 2017 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated money 
for Red Nose Day.  We raised just over 
£450.00 in total.  Monies raised will now be 
used to transform lives across the UK and 
some of the world’s poorest countries. 

 

Please could we have some magazines/
comics suitable for children for our book 
corners.  Magazines on cars, science and 
nature, sports, hobbies would all be appre-
ciated as would children's comics. 
Thank you for your help. 

Visit by Bill Wiggin MP 
 

It was a pleasure to welcome our local MP, Mr 
Bill Wiggin to the school on Friday 17th March.  
Mr Wiggin played a key part in the planning and 
building of Leominster Primary School and he 
was very impressed by the children, the building 
and all the activities he saw as he walked around. 



 

Messy Church will take place on Thursday 6th April  from 4.00—

6.00pm at Leominster Priory where children can take part in East-

er activities.  There is no charge  but donations and cakes are al-

ways welcome.  All ages welcome—children must bring an adult 

with them.  We finish with a hot meal for everyone. 

No interest loans in Leominster 
 

A local charity ‘Tenbury Nils Scheme’ is able to provide interest 
free loans of up to £400.00 to people in financial need living with-
in a 15 mile radius of Tenbury Wells, this no interest loan can be 
repaid over 12 or 24 months.  Whilst not providing a cash loan, 
Tenbury Nils deals directly with suppliers of household appliances 
such as cookers, washing machines and fridges.  They can also 
help with school uniforms, college bus passes and medical appli-
ances as well as other necessary items.  There is now an office 
located in Leominster Library, they are open on a Tuesday be-
tween 10am—2pm and from June will also be open on a Thurs-
day.  The telephone number is 01584 811512 or you can email en-
quiries@tenburynils.org.uk, we also have information available in 
the school office. 

Schools’ Football Tournament 
 
Year 6 boys attended Hereford-
shire Schools’ Football Tourna-
ment on 9th March at Hereford 
Cathedral School.  32 schools par-
ticipated in the tournament and 
Leominster Primary School came 
second overall.  The boys played 
phenomenally and no goals were 
conceded by our team,  who 
eventually took second place due 
to penalties.  Exceptional sports-
manship was shown of which we 
are very proud and they were a 
credit to the school.  All boys 
were presented with a medal in 
recognition of their fantastic foot-
balling abilities.  A big thank you 
to their coach, Mr Edmonds and 
Mrs Roberts who accompanied 
the boys on the day. See the re-
port from Oliver below. 

Request 
Do you have any spare school trousers/tracksuit bottoms/
skirts  and spare underwear (age range between 3 and 6) 
that we could keep in school as spares?  If you are able to 
bring some in please drop them off at the school office.  If 
your child goes home in spare clothes, please ensure these 
are washed and returned to school, thank you. 

On Thursday 9th March, Leominster Primary School’s Year 6 Football team enjoyed a day-out competing in the Hereford Cathedral 
School County Tournament. After beating Brockhampton, Shobdon and Wigmore in group stage, we drew Burghill in Round 16. We 
won 2-0 and then also beat St. Michaels in the quarter-finals. S t. Pauls were our next opponents in one of the biggest games in Le-
ominster’s short history.  We won with a goal in the first half to book our place in the final against Lucton.  It was a very close game 
that ended 0-0 AET which would mean it would go to penalties.  Even the penalties were close but Lucton eventually came out win-
ners.       Oliver 6S 

Hereford Festival 
 

On the 28th March, Leominster Primary School’s Year 5 & 6 choir 
attended the Herefordshire Performing Arts Festival at Hereford 
Courtyard.  Competing against four other schools, Leominster 
won the best performance award for their variation of the British 
classic, ‘Oh Froggy went a-courting’!  It was a lovely experience 
although many people found it nerve wracking going on stage to 
perform.  Our choir members felt we had done well considering 
that we were up against other professional choirs.  We hope to 
compete again at the Hereford Festival next year. 

Messy Church 
 

Easter Messy Church is on Thursday 6th April from 4—6pm at 
Leominster Priory where there will be the opportunity to do lots 
of Easter activities.  All ages are welcome and there is no 
charge.  Cakes and donations always welcome.  There is a hot 
meal available for everyone when we finish.  The next Messy 
Church will be on 4th May.   


